
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 1:03 PM 
Subject: [External] COVID 19 Vaccines 
Importance: High 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify sender. 

Hello Everyone,  
 
I know you are all waiting to hear when you will be able to get your COVID 19 vaccines.  I forwarded all 
enrolled professionals names three weeks ago - and we are still waiting on confirmation.  
 
In today's Governor's presentation, I heard him say that there will be clinics for health care providers on 
Friday and Saturday in limited counties. I think this will be through the Health Departments in each of 
the listed counties.  I would suggest that you contact them immediately to see if you can get scheduled 
for a vaccine. You provide Education Services under IDEA in families' homes through DHHR - so you are a 
priority category.  
 
Please call the health departments in identified counties:  
Berkeley, Braxton, Cabell, Hancock, Hardy, Harrison, Kanawha, Mercer, Logan, Raleigh, and Wood. 
 
If you need another telephone number, you could also try calling 800-887-4304 and ask about the 
health care workers clinics this Friday and Saturday.  
 
We are continuing to work along with the Department as more vaccines become available. We will let 
you know of any new information we obtain.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Pam 
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